
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Beloit Public Library Board meeting is on June 15th, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. The Library
Director, Nick Dimassis, has invited all members of the City Council to attend and have
their photos taken and see a presentation on digital resources, followed by a tour.
Several City Council members have indicated they will be attending, thus a quorum may
be present.

Lori S. Curtis Luther, City Manager

Dated: June 8, 2016
Lorena Rae Stottler
City Clerk
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.


